
 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2019 

at 7:30 pm 

 

 

You are all cordially invited to attend the unveiling of the 

new 

Moitoza/ Pettey Hearing Room 

in honor of 

George Moitoza and Mark Pettey Jr 

For their many years of service to the Town of Berkley  

One North Main Street 

 

The Town Hall Offices will be closed at 7:30PM  


